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This Week….. 
 

What a lovely half term we have had. The 
children really enjoyed learning all about 
Liverpool and have worked hard with their 
phonics and maths too. Well done to both 
the children and parents.  
 
In phonics we have learnt lots of new 
graphemes and tricky words this half term. 
Please continue to practice these at home 
to help the children become automatic in 
recognising these.    
 
In maths we have learnt the numbers 1-5 
and the children are super quick at 
subitising amounts up to 5.  
 
School reopens on Monday 6th January at 

8.45am.  

 
Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 

photographs of all our fun activities. 
@ListerInf_Rec 

 
 

 

Star of the Week  
 

We are so proud of ALL the children 
for their first full term in Reception. 

Well done!  
The children have been caught going over and 

above this term! 
 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

 

Merry Christmas  
 

The children have worked very hard and have 
impressed us this term. We wish all our children 
and their families a lovely, peaceful Christmas. 

 

 

New Topic  
 

After the holidays we will be learning all about 
‘On Safari’. 

 
 


